
      

Page 1 

Yenda Agenda 
Yenda Public School 

Friday, 29 May 2020 
 

Principal: Mr Gary Workman 

PO Box 462 Curran Rd Yenda  NSW  2681 

T 02 69681236  Email yenda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

F 02 69681636  Web: yenda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 Term 2 Week 5 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Report 
This week we welcomed all students back to 
school full time. It has been great to see the 
fantastic learning that has immediately 
recommenced in all classes.  
 
Thank you to all parents for your assistance 
with dropping off and picking up your children 
from the school gates on Curran Road or 
Mirrool Ave. This has greatly assisted us now 
that all students are back at school.  
 
Next Thursday June 4, our school canteen will 
reopen. Students can order their lunch and/or 
purchase items from the canteen at lunch and 
recess. There will be designated marks on the 
ground where students are to line up when 
purchasing items from the canteen. 
 
Also on June 4, Dr Kate Bricknell will be 
returning to Yenda Public School. Dr Bricknell 
will be teaching in 1/2M and 5/6K throughout 
the day. She will visit the remaining classes in 
Term 3. Dr Bricknell will be teaching writing 
skills to the students.  
Gary Workman 
Principal 
 
 
Calendar – 2020 Term 2 
Week 6 
Thursday 4 June 
Canteen resumes 
Dr Kate Bricknell at Yenda Public School  
 
Week 7 
Monday 8 June 
Public Holiday - Queens Birthday Long 
Weekend 
 
Friday 12 June 
Book Club due 

National Sorry Day  
Each year, 26 May marks National Sorry Day. 
This is a day where we remember and 
acknowledge the stolen generation. This year, 
at Yenda Public School, all classes completed 
an art activity for Sorry Day. Patrick Lawson 
further acknowledged the day by delivering a 
message about Sorry Day to the whole school 
over the school sound system. Well done, 
Patrick! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reconciliation Week 
Reconciliation Week is held 27 May – 3 June. 
The theme for this year is ‘In This Together’, a 
message shared by Thalia, Ollie, Jaimee-Lee 
and Jesse.  
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School Drop-Offs and Pick-Ups (Road Rules) 
For all parents/carers dropping off and picking 
up students from our main school entrance on 
Curran Road, it would be appreciated if the 
following points could be adhered to. 
• Never perform a U-turn in close proximity 

to the school 
• Avoid turning into / using private driveways 

across the road from the school. You may 
stop over the entrance of a driveway to pick 
up or set down passengers, but you may not 
wait there or leave your vehicle unattended. 
Penalty of $173 + 2 Demerit points can apply 
(School Zone)  
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
School Photos 
School Photos have been rescheduled to 
Wednesday 19 August 2020. More details will 
be provided closer to the date. 
 
 
Book Club 
Book Club brochures have been sent home 
this week. Please ensure that all orders are 
returned to the school by Friday 12 June. 
 
 
Lost Property 
We have a large amount of lost property at the 
office. In particular hats and jumpers. If your 
child is missing any items, please call in to the 
office. Also, please remember to label all of your 
child’s belongings. 
 
 
Health Actions 
The following health actions are being 
promoted for students and staff as a result of 
the COVID-19 pandemic: 

 
1. Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly. 
2. Sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, 

disposing of the tissue straight away and 
then washing your hands. 

3. Stay home if you are unwell. 
 

Canteen 
Our Yenda Public School canteen will resume 
operating on Thursday 4 June (Week 6). 
Students will be able to order their lunch and 
purchase items from the canteen at lunch and 
recess every Thursday. There will be designated 
mars where students will need to line up at the 
canteen when purchasing items. 
 
 
Mini Merits 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it has been 
necessary to adjust the amount of Mini Merits 
that students need to earn to reach Bronze, 
Silver, Gold and Diamond levels. The adjusted 
amounts are: 
 

LEVEL 

NUMBER OF 
STAMPS/STICKERS IN 
STUDENT PROGRESS 

TRACKER CHART 

NUMBER OF 
STICKERS ON 
CLASS MINI 

MERIT CHART 
Bronze 30 3 
Silver 70 7 
Gold 110 11 
Diamond 130 13 

 

The last day that students can now earn Mini 
Merits has also been adjusted to Friday 27 
November (Term 4 Week 7). The level that 
students are on at the end of this day will 
determine their end-of-year PBL celebration 
activity. 
 
Year 5 students wishing to nominate for School 
Captain for 2021 must reach Gold level by 
Friday 6 November (Term 4 Week 4). 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this 
matter. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr Workman at school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.  
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